

Kathy Quinn Head of Finance Dublin City Council Block 1 Floor 8 Civic Offices Wood Quay Dublin 8

Monday 20th June, 2016

connecting influencing

Dublin Chamber of Commerce 7 Clare Street, Dublin 2, Ireland T +353 (0)1 644 7200 E info@dublinchamber.ie W www.dublinchamber.ie

Dear Kathy,

I want to thank you for the privilege of being a member of the Finance SPC.

The work performed by the committee is often bounded by nationally-determined limits, however, I am impressed with the commitment of all identify ways of making a difference for the people of Dublin.

As you are aware, I am leaving Dublin Chamber of Commerce to work at the National College of Ireland. Therefore, I will be stepping down from the committee.

I would ask that my colleague Aebhric McGibney, Dublin Chamber's Director of Public Affairs, be assigned the seat in my place. I believe that Aebhric will make an excellent addition to the committee.

I am sure that our paths will cross again at some stage and until then I thank you for your time and consideration in allowing me to put forward the Chamber's views over the years.

Warm regards,

Gina Quin Chief Executive

FINANCE SECRETARIAT

2 0 JUN 2016

BLOCK 1 FLOOR 8 CIVIC OFFICES